
SPECIAL POINTS 
OF INTEREST 

 

 TUCKERTON LIBRARY 
ANNUAL OPEN HOUSE 

 

 MOVIE NIGHTS 
 

 IKEBANA JAPANESE 
FLOWER ARRANGING 

 

 OCEAN COUNTY         
LIBRARY PROM DRESS 
DRIVE 

 

 MILTON HERSHEY 
SCHOOL:                      
INFORMATIONAL SEMINAR  

 

 WELCOME TO OUR NEW 
LIBRARIAN:  DOROTHY 
LUYSTER 

 

 MEMBERSHIP 
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For a complete list of 

events and activities at 

the  Tuckerton Library,  

please visit : 

http://theoceancountylibr
ary.org/Branches/T/t.htm  

 THE TUCKERTON  

LIBRARY’S 

Annual Open House  
 

April 26th - 7:00 pm 
 

Join us for a special  evening as the 
 Tuckerton Library Association hosts our  

annual Open House. Guest Speaker is Sam 
Leifried, Tuckerton Town Historian.   

 

Sam has written two books on the history of 
Tuckerton.  He will be presenting on how the 

people of Tuckerton survived during the 
Great Depression: more specifically the food 

that they ate.  Meet and mingle with fellow  
neighbors as you learn local history.  

 

Light refreshments will be served.  
 

For further details, please call 
 the Tuckerton Library at:   

609-296-1470  
 

Sponsored by the Tuckerton Library Association 

 
Read more about Sam Leifried’s  

appointment to Town Historian. 

https://thesandpaper.villagesoup.com/
p/tuckerton-borough-reorganizes-
announces-town-historian/1716064 New town historian Sam Leifried  

with Tuckerton Mayor Sue Marshall  

 
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Monday, April 23, 2018  -  7:00 pm 
Glenys Baulderstone has studied this particular school of flower     

  arranging, while living in Japan. She will demonstrate how to make    
arrangements in both the Morigana and Nageire styles.  

Sponsored by the Tuckerton Library Association.  
 

Donate a formal dress or tuxedo and give a     
student the opportunity to join their friends at    

a memorable Spring Dance.  
Collecting NEW ,CLEAN & GENTLY Used: Teen styled 
Prom, Party Dresses , Evening Gowns and Tuxedos. 
We especially need larger size gowns. We are also 

accepting formal tuxedos, but not men's suits. 
Because of a generous donation from "Dress Me Up: 

A Unique Boutique" in Forked River, we will have 
limited tuxedo jackets and pants.   

Donations will be accepted at  
ALL branches thru April 12th. 

MILTON HERSHEY SCHOOL:  
INFORMATIONAL SEMINAR  

WHEN:  MONDAY, APRIL 9, 2018 
TIME:   6:00 PM 

AGES:  TEENS, ADULTS 
 

COME LEARN ABOUT THIS COST-FREE SCHOOL FOR PROMISING CHILDREN 
 FROM LOW INCOME FAMILIES. INFORMATION ABOUT MHS PROGRAMS,  

BENEFITS, AND THE APPLICATION PROCESS WILL BE PROVIDED.  
REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED.  

 

HOSTED BY STACEY SPANGENBURG, ADMISSIONS COUNSELOR 

YOU CAN HAVE A NIGHT OUT AT THE  
MOVIES AND IT’S FREE.  
Great Movies this SPRING/SUMMER 

ALL MOVIES START AT 6:00PM 
Stop by the Library, or call:  (609) 296-1470, or go online:   

http://theoceancountylibrary.org/Branches/T/t.htm  

Ages: Adults  Please call the Library to Register:  609-296-1470 

 Please call the Library to Register:  609-296-1470 
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President 

Susan Marshall 

Vice President 

Paula Sullivan 

Treasurer 

Wendy Chandler 

Recording Secretary 

Edna Stevens 

Corresponding Secretary 

Jessica Lynch  
 

 Members 

 Karren Amon  

 Claire Ecker 

 Renee Gioiello  

               Nancy Glines   

 Peggy Madison 

               Joanne McAndrew 
 Elaine McClure   

 Pam Mickens-Guerin 

               Lexi Smirniw 
   

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESENTS: 
WILD WEST:  MYSTERY OF 

THE GOLDEN PIANO 
JUNE 22, 2018  @  2:00 PM 

 

KICK-OFF SUMMER READING 

WITH THE PERFORMANCE BY 

THE SCIENCETELLERS!  

GRAB YOUR SPURS AND   

JOURNEY WITH US TO THE 

WILD WEST, WHERE A           

LEGENDARY BANK-ROBBING 

OUTLAW IS BACK IN TOWN, 

ABOUT TO STRIKE AGAIN!  
 

All Ages Welcome! 
 

Youth Book Discussion  
Monday, April 12, 2018 - 3:30pm 

Ages:  7 - 16 
 

Special guest, accomplished poet Jeanne     
Sutton, will be on tap to explore poetry using 

magnetic tiles to create your own masterpiece.  

Please call the Library to Register:  609-296-1470 

PoeTiles 
Monday, April 16, 2018  -  6pm 

Ages:  Adults 
Make and take a poem of your own 

with Tuckerton poet and writer  
Jeanne Sutton.  

Light refreshments will be served! 
Please call the Library to Register:  609-296-1470 

Light refreshments will be served! 

Dorothy Luyster — Librarian 

Saturday, April 28th  
 11am – 12:30pm 

All ages 

 Decorate your garden          
          with rock creatures and more.  

 DROP IN CRAFT 

Please call the Library to Register:  
609-296-1470 

 

 
 

July 12, 2018  -  2:00pm  
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LIBRARY HOURS 

Monday  1-9 

Tuesday  10-5 

Wednesday  1-5 

Thursday  10-5 

Friday  1-5 

Saturday  10-1 

Sunday—CLOSED 

Dorothy Luyster ~Branch Librarian 

Tuckerton Library 
Newsletter 

Tuckerton Library 
380 Bay Avenue 

MEMBERSHIP 

Membership gives you an interest in seeing our Library preserved 
 and expanded.  We encourage you to join our organization, or if  
already a member, to remain and enjoy the rewards of continuing 

membership.  If you have any questions, please email the library at:   
tuckertonlibrarynews@gmail.com or call, (609) 296-1470.  

 Please leave your name, address, and telephone number and  
a Trustee will get back in touch with you!! 

 

REMINDER:  Annual Membership Year Is:  Jan.1, 2018 thru Dec. 31, 2018 

Annual Membership Year Is:  Jan.1, 2018 thru Dec. 31, 2018 

Please Check  

One box 

SPRING 
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JOIN US in  
Welcoming Our New Branch Librarian 

 

 Dorothy Luyster 
 

“Dorothy loves history, children’s books  

and the Tuckerton/Little Egg Harbor  

area where she makes her home. Dorothy 
brings an excitement and enthusiasm to the library  

that is hard to miss. “ 

Article by — Pat Johnson 
patjohnson@thesandpaper.net 

Read the whole article at:  

 https://thesandpaper.villagesoup.com/p/new-librarian-at-the-
tuckerton-library-has-dream-job/1721034 

mailto:patjohnson@thesandpaper.net

